P. 0. Box 959
Farmington, Hew Mexico 87401

March 5, 1980

Tenneco 011 Company
720 So. Colorado Blwd.
Denver, Colorado 80222

Attention: Mr. M. L. Freeman
Centlemen:

Enclosed are your Applications for Permit to Drill (APD's) well number
; bt A 2 and well number
1%0&&1'U,w%%,wmlhr.ENMR.RW”SmJunmmw,
New Mexico. The return of these APD's was requested in a phone conver-
gsation of Yebruary 28, 19380, between Mr. Lee Freeman of your office and

Mr. Errol Becher of this office.

The January 17, 1980, approval of well number 1-E Cornell ‘E 1s rescinded
and mumber 1-F Cormell “C" is returned unapproved. We will be pleased to
process your APD's when gubmitted for the new locationms.

Sincerely yours,

James F. Sims
pistrict 01l and Gas Supervisor

Enclosures

cc: BLM, Farmington
NMOCC ‘/m
Roswell
DRO 9-1
Lease files (2)
Chronological file

ZECEIVED

MAR 71980

OIL CON. COM.
DIST. 3

EGBecher:lie







